
 
Norco Kiwanis Club, P.O. Box 285, Norco CA 92860 

 

Norco Kiwanis Club Scholarship Program 
  
Dear Kiwanis Scholarship Recipient, 
 
We say, “Congratulations and best wishes,” as you embark on a new stage in your life.  The 
scholarship we offer you is intended to help you pay for college-related expenses.  This could 
include tuition, fees, books, supplies, or however would be most beneficial to get you off to a 
good start. 
 
After you have officially enrolled at your college of choice*, we will send a check directly to you 
for the full amount.  To claim your award, please send to us an email that includes the following 
information: 
 

1. Proof of enrollment at your college; this can be a scan/screenshot of your classes or 
tuition payment (from the official college student portal); 

 
2. Your name: how you want it to appear on the check; 
 
3. Your mailing address: the most convenient place for us to send your check. 
 

 
Please send this information to all of us at these addresses: 
 
Bob Prior Susan Olmstead-Bowen Diane Germaine 
Scholarship Chair Club Treasurer Club Secretary 
 
bobprior1@gmail.com solmsteadbowen@gmail.com kountryheart@prodigy.net 
 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
 
Find us at  https://www.facebook.com/norcokiwanis/ 
 
 https://www.instagram.com/norcokiwanis/ 
 
 www.NorcoKiwanis.org 
 
 
*This scholarship is good for two years from the date of your graduation from high school.  If you need 
an extension, please contact us at the email addresses above. 


